
 

 

Dear Donors, 

The Endowment has partnered with one of our local banks to provide some wonderful 
wealth management tips. This is one of several Endowment Education Sessions we will 
provide for our supporters. Thank you to Arvest Bank and their Wealth Management 

Team for providing the video. A big thank you to Darren Drennan for the presentation. 

Click on the link below to learn more. 

Endowment Education Session 

Stay safe and healthy friends! 

Remember your library through a substantial gift to the endowment, either now or 
through planned giving, to help keep our library one of the finest in our 
area...strengthening our community and empowering our citizens through free and 

public access to knowledge. 

"A library is not a luxury but one of the necessities of life."-Henry Ward Beecher 

Overdue Fines Will Resume July 13 

Library fines have not been charged while the library buildings have been closed. 
Overdue fines will begin accumulating on Monday, July 13. 
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https://youtu.be/zs1Z7911XC4

